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To whom it may concern,

I am against having medical doctors accept child marriage and genital manipulation so am
asking the board to not accept changes on Friday 3rd August 2018. The 2009 vesion of the
Code is ethically sound and should not be changed.

Thanking you for reading, and choosing wisely,

Melissa Whyte

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.





